Maglio, Tom

From:

Joe Lusson [joelusson@gmail.com] Tuesday, April 16, 2013 6:55 AM

Sent: To:

Maglio, Tom

Subject:

TLNA approves lighting, sound improvements to Breese Stevens Field

April 15, 2013

Mr. Maglio,

Thank you for approaching the Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association council about the city's plans to improve lighting and sound systems at Breese Stevens Field. We were pleased to hear of the expected energy cost savings and the reduction of light trespassing out of the stadium, particularly toward the homes on E. Mifflin Street.

As you saw at our April 11 council meeting, we voted unanimously to support the project. Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. And thank you to you and the city for continuing to support this landmark stadium. Its value to the neighborhood and the city continues to grow.

Sincerely,

Joe Lusson, president TLNA 627 E. Gorham Street 608-256-5941 joelusson@gmail.com